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Please join us as we present refinements to preliminary design recommendations 
and preliminary urban design guidelines for development in the study area.  

The preliminary design principles presented in September have been refined and 
new urban design guidelines have been developed to inform new development 
in the study area with respect to land use, views, open space, the quality of streets, 
and building mass, scale, and design. We will solicit comment on these proposals.

Following the workshop, the Planning Department will compile all comments and 
amend the study’s principles and guidelines as necessary.  


